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Using animals for entertainment is a horrifying testament to the evil that the bible and countless 
religions around the world have warned us against. I hope members of the government can view 
the treatment of these living creatures as per the recent laws passed in the ACT. I hope the 
government realises these living beings are autonomous creatures, not things, and I hope the 
government realises that they are equally deserving of the rights afforded to Australians.  
 
Circuses and dolphinariums are abhorrent abuses of the rights of autonomous beings. Liberating 
these slaves will be an improvement for the nation on the world stage. 
 
Thank you 


